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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Times are becoming increasingly challenging for families with the rising cost of living and the 

energy crisis. We want to ensure that we are supporting you in every way and want to 

alleviate any additional pressures. 

 

Our pastoral team for each year group is: 

 

 

Year 7 

Miss Jones  

Miss Lewin  

Miss Wardle  

Head of Transition  

Pastoral Support Manager  

Assistant Headteacher  

Chloe.Jones@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Symone.Lewin@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Martha.Wardle@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

 

Year 8 

Mr Copson 

Mrs Nikolaidis 

Mr Ward  

Progress Leader  

Pastoral Support Manager  

Assistant Headteacher 

Kevin.Copson@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Elizabeth.Nikolaidis@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Alexander.Ward@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

 

Year 9 

Miss Hands  

Miss Evans 

Mr Richardson  

Progress Leader  

Pastoral Support Manager  

Assistant Headteacher  

Meghan.Hands@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Raisa.Evans@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Simon.Richardson@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

 

Year 10 

Mr Burns  

Ms Fletcher  

Mr Pearce 

Progress Leader  

Pastoral Support Manager  

Assistant Headteacher  

Jahniaah.Burns@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Samantha.Fletcher@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Richard.Pearce@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

 

Year 11 

Mr Rahman  

Mr Thacker-Smith 

Mr Haq 

Mrs Housden  

Pastoral Support Manager 

Assistant Headteacher  

Deputy Headteacher  

Deputy Headteacher 

Khalilur.Rahman@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Daniel.Thacker-Smith@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Nehman.Haq@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

Emma.Housden@she.E-ACT.org.uk 

 

 

A reminder that your child's tutor is an important part of our pastoral system and whom you 

can make contact. 

 

As part of our process to support families we aim to ensure all concerns are responded to 

within 48 hours and should you have any specific concerns you would like to raise with me 

direct please email me via marcelle.tuckley@she.e-act.org.uk and we will arrange a meeting 

opportunity for you.  
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A reminder of upcoming parent's events this half term: 

 

Year 7 Reports will be posted home on Friday 20th January 

Year 11 Parent's Revision Event on Tuesday 24th January at 3.30pm – 5pm 

Year 11 MFL Mock Speaking Exams on Monday 30th January to Wednesday 1st February  

Year 9 SEND event on Monday 6th February at 3:15pm 

Year 9 HPV 2nd dose Immunisations on Monday 6th February  

Year 11 Mock Exams on Monday 13th February to Friday 3rd March 

Year 9 Reports posted home on Friday 20th January  

 

For parents of our SEND students we will be offering tea/coffee with our inclusion team on 

Friday 20th January at 9am to 10am and Friday 3rd February at 9am to 10am should you have 

any specific SEND related concerns you may wish to raise with us. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Dr Bartlett 

Headteacher 
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